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In the spirit I saw before me a really large rock, it was tilted back on one 
side. 
 
I also saw a hand and it was lifting up a smaller rock off of the ground.  I 
began to pray in the spirit and the Holy Spirit said... 
 
I am Winnowing my Remnant! 
 
“As I bring forth my Glory in the East, so will I do a cleansing and a 
washing around you and among you. Apply My blood, for I am washing 
things that are not of me and making them white as snow. Repentance is 
at hand, the fear of the Lord is at hand, for I am coming back and I will 
sweep across this land,” says the Lord. “I will do a deep work and a deep 
cleansing from the inside out. Nothing will be able to hide, for I know of 
the things that have been hidden in secret and that are not of me. I see it 
all, I hear it all and I am reversing what the enemy is doing with one 
sweep of my hand,” says the Lord. “I’m uncovering it all. Fear not as you 
excel in strength, I’m sending angels and they will aid and assist you in 
strength. My remnant is my mouthpiece, raise your voices like a trumpet! 
Sound the alarm! You’re are my craftsmanship in the earth and you are 
fearfully and wonderfully made by my hand. I’m lifting things off of you 
that don’t belong. Don’t doubt what I’m about to do, for my Glory is 
marking territory. Where the spirit of the Lord is, there is freedom. I am 
winnowing my remnant and I am fanning the flame from within. Do not 
doubt me, for I am doing a new thing!” 
 
 
Definition of winnowing: (I didn’t know what this word meant) 
 
Merriam Dictionary  
 
(1) to remove (something, such as chaff) by a current of air 
(2) to get rid of (something undesirable or unwanted) : REMOVE  
: SEPARATE, SIFT 
(3)an old hand at winnowing what is true and significant 


